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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam:

Both Myself (A.Ronald Davies and my spouse Patricia R. Davies) wish to inform you that we
are opposed to the City of White Rock issuing a "temporary use permit" and a "Cannabis"
license referral (resolution), which would enable the creation of a Cannabis retail store at
15053 Marine Drive. We feel this type of store is not suitable for this location due to the
nature of the business and parking problems which would occur.

Thank you.

A.Ronald Davies & Patricia R. Davies
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